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From: John Luraschi
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] water usage issue
Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 10:33:54 AM

Hi, my name is John Luraschi and I live at 6 Spindrift Dr Unit 6.
I live in the Windsong apartments. We are being billed from a 3rd party source for water
usage.
The company that bills us does not provide a meter reading.  I have contacted Windsong about
getting a meter reading but have not received one. I believe I am being overcharged for our
water usage. Is there a way I can get a meter reading for our apartment?  
If this is not the correct email address to use, could you provide me one or a contact number I
can reach out to?

Thank you.

John Luraschi

C-6
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